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President’s Note 
Hello Woodturners,

We have a busy meeting this month, we’ll finish the coloring & 
spindle challenges so bring in your work. 

I was wondering if anybody would be interested in some type of a 
hands-on workshop? For instance coloring, it's great to watch 
someone doing it but better to actually do it yourself with the  
guidance of a mentor/instructor. Let us know as we are planning 
for next year's events.

John

 

�1Central Connecticut Woodturners

May Meeting  

The June meeting will take 
place on Tuesday June 26th 
at 6:30PM at Connecticut 
Valley School of 
Woodworking at the 
Manchester Woodcraft. 

Ken Guarneri will be 
demonstrating 'Coring - 
getting the most out of your 
found wood'.

Open Shop at Jim’s 

NO OPEN SHOP THIS 
MONTH. 

Membership Dues 

Please pay your dues if you 
have not. 

http://www.schoolofwoodworking.com/
http://www.woodcraft.com/stores/store.aspx?id=534
http://www.schoolofwoodworking.com/
http://www.woodcraft.com/stores/store.aspx?id=534

